
FINAL EDITION 2018
We’ve enjoyed a great 2018 season with the men’s 

senior team making their first grand final in 28 years, 

the Under 19’s also making the grand final, our netball 

under 17 team playing off for a grand final birth and the 

other netball teams consolidating strong performances 

as we build into next season. Our women’s team 

enjoyed some long awaited success on the back of a 

change of coaching personnel. Off the field we finally 

got our website in order, we’ve recruited long term 

major sponsors and experienced record numbers in our 

Coaches Club which has been set up to fund the cost of 

all Club coaching and training functions. We estimate 

the amount raised through the contributions of Coaches 

Club members this year to be in excess of $55,000. All 

of this has helped lead to a surplus this year sufficient 

to cover last year’s shortfall and to put funds aside for 

infrastructure improvements associated with the 

installation of the new netball courts and oval lights 

over the summer.

My thanks go out on behalf of the whole Club to the 

hard work of the Committee and our many volunteers 

who have helped create a safe and welcoming playing 

environment at Red Hill for the 85 males and 79 females 

who participated in the 9 teams we fielded this year. All 

at the Club are looking forward to next season as we 

not only chase those elusive premierships but also build 

on and enhance the enviable community based culture 

we all enjoy at Red Hill. 
Graham Sherry - President

MAJOR SPONSORS



RED HILL A.G.M
The Red Hill FNC Annual General Meeting will be held on Monday 29th 

October from 7:00pm at The Clubrooms.
All positions declared vacant.

All welcome!
We'd love your help in any way, shape or form as we look to go one step 

further in 2019. See you in a month to get the ball rolling!

LETS GET THE BALL ROLLING
Planning for the 2019 season is well underway. Coach Jamie Mollo has 
had one on one meetings with most of our playing list and they are all 
looking forward to the 2019 season.

Pre season training will commence on Monday the 12th of November 
and run through to the 17th of December, after the Christmas break we 
will re commence training mid January. If we can find a ground we are 
looking at having some training runs closer to the city to make life a bit 
easier for the city based players who travel to Red Hill all year.

PAST PLAYERS
Thanks to all Past Players who have been involved in any of the events 
that were held this year. We are looking to build on this membership 
next year with a number of major projects that need to be funded. This 
includes the Green Shed, ground lighting and improved facilities for the 
women's team. Please pass on any email addresses of past players to me 
(Jim Baird) so we can improve our data base (sound as though I know 
what I am talking about doesn’t it!) 



WANT A GREAT DAY OUT AND HELP TWO CLUBS…. read on

Red Hill FNC is lucky to have Balnarring Racing Club as an 
affiliated club. Your 2018 RHFNC membership ticket provides 
free admission to the Balnarring Picnic Races. As part of this 
association we are able to raise funds for the football club by 
supplying staff to do the clean up after race meetings. 

No that may not sound to attractive but it is great to make a 
day at the races, bring an esky, a picnic basket, lay out a 
blanket, have a couple of drinks and enjoy the races.

At the end of the day we ask that a team of people collect 
the bins and tidy up the racetrack. Takes about 1-2 hours 
and the club is very well re-numerated for this. If you would 
like to help out contact Jim Baird on 0467 600 844. 

If you do not want to help with the clean up, still support 
Balnarring Racing Club by attending one of the upcoming 
Race Days.

Saturday 10 November, 2018 (Flemington Stakes Day) 
Saturday 1 December, 2018 
Sunday 13 January, 2019 
Saturday 26 January, 2019 
Sunday 10 March, 2019 (Labor Day Weekend) 
Saturday 20th April, 2019 (Easter)



NEW SIGNINGS!
With the majority of our list already recommitted for next year, we 
have been working hard to build on our foundations by adding some 
new (and returning) talent to our strong list of local guns. Introducing 
some of new faces you’ll see in 2019! 

The RHFNC family is delighted to announce the return of Harry 
Larwill from two years at Old Scotch in Premier and Premier B 
with the VAFA. As successful as his stint at Scotch was, with a 

Leading goalkicker Award and a placing in their B&F in a Grand 
Final season, it’s his accomplishments as a Hillman that have us 

salivating at the prospect of H’s return.

At Red Hill, he is a two time B & F winner, 3 time leading 
goalkicker, 3 time Team of the Year player as both a forward and 

defender, and an interleague representative. However, the 28 
year old is determined to return to the Hill and earn the most 

important of footballing accolades – a premiership medallion –
in 2019.

His versatility will be a huge weapon as he can be dispatched 
down back when appropriate, while his prowess as a key 

forward will complement the even spread of contributors we 
had up front in 2018.

We are delighted to announce the signing of Richmond VFL 
listed player James Fletcher. Playing 24 games for the Tigers over 
the last 3 years, James is a midfielder who has been developing 

his craft across half back at VFL level in 2018 but will 
predominantly fill a midfield role when available On The Hill in 
2019. Committing to Red Hill was made with a view to finding a 
long term home post VFL days. James indicated it was the right 
decision to commit given the age of our list, some existing close 
friendships (includes best mates Tom McEncroe & Harry Byrt) 
and the professionalism of Jamie and our football program.

James played his junior football with Mount Martha, adding to 
the growing list of Mount Martha graduates joining us on the 

Hill. We are really grateful for the association we have with the 
Mounties and look forward to strengthening that relationship 

moving forward. It’s an exciting addition and one we think 
solidifies the foundations for 2019 and beyond.



NEW SIGNINGS!
With the majority of our list already recommitted for next year, we 
have been working hard to build on our foundations by adding some 
new (and returning) talent to our strong list of local guns. Introducing 
some of new faces you’ll see in 2019! 

Dean Warry is a smooth moving utility who can play all over the 
ground, who comes to us from Crib Point via Tooradin in 2018.

The 27 year old has been an interleague rep, a four time runner 
up in the B&F at Crib Point and has proved a stumbling block in 
many Healy Edmond Shield battles over the years.

Anyone that’s come across Dean (and a few of the playing group 
have) has the utmost respect for the way he goes about his 
football, making Red Hill a perfect fit for both parties.

Living locally in Safety Beach, we also welcome his wife Stef and 
almost 2 year old daughter Jayda to the Red Hill family.

Welcome aboard Dean, Stef & Jayda.

Our first recruit for 2019 was Kyle Beveridge. A cracking young 
lad, and a cracking footballer. Tall, quick and with a lethal left 

peg, Kyle was in the best 11 times this year at Devon Meadows 
in just his second year of senior football. 

Kyle once kicked 90 goals as a junior before spending time over 
two seasons with the Stingrays alongside Danny Allsop. He also 
completed a Casey pre-season with Quaddies Ross in 2017 and 
feels the Hill is the right place for him to take his football to the 

next level. 

At just 20 years of age Kyle's versatility appeals to Jamie Mollo as 
he can play back, forward and through the middle. His partner 
Brooke Weatherhead is also likely to join the Netballers, having 
played some high level netball before injury struck a couple of 
years ago. Now fully recovered she will be an equally valuable 

addition to the Hill. 

https://www.facebook.com/kyle.beveridge.923?fref=gs&dti=281798121935341&hc_location=group


The Red Hill Women's Team are looking for players for the 2019 Season.
After so much improvement in the second half of 2018, we are excited about what's ahead in 2019. If you are 
looking for a change and want to play football with a group of Women who are more like family, Red Hill is 
the club for you.
The focus is on fun, enjoying the time we spend with each other while improving our fitness, skills and 
football knowledge. Come along for the ride! We’d love to hear from you.

If you are looking to play football next season give our coach, Shane Ramsay a call on 0422 115 701 for 
further details. Pre season training will commence on Monday 26th November.


